Nursery Newsletter
            
The children have enjoyed creating the Peppa Pig characters for our class display. We are now using the Peppa Pig stick puppets to inspire imaginative role play and storytelling, building self–esteem and confidence.  

Learning Intentions: 

· Explore textures using all their senses. 
· Have a positive approach to new experiences. 
· Create a puzzle. 
· Make marks with various writing implements. 

Thank you for your donations of fruit and voluntary contributions towards snack. 

We will be holding our coffee mornings monthly; the date will be on our newsletters and on Facebook. It is a lovely morning; we look forward to seeing you. 

Next coffee morning will be the 20th of May, 10am till 12 o'clock.
 
We are looking for parents to join our parent committee, if interested please give your name to Mrs Plowman. 
                                          
Reminders:

23rd June Inset day 

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery 
 

